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June 30, 2022 

Andrea Simpson 
Senior Enforcement Counsel 
Office of Regional Counsel 

@ 
WARNER BROS. 

DISCOVERY 

U.S Environmental Protection Agency, Region 1 
5 Post Office Square, Suite 100 
Boston, Massachusetts 02109 

Re: Maine Cabin Masters (Season 11)/Approach to Pre-1978 Cabins & Lead Paint issues 

Dear Andrea, 

Further to our recent discussions, I'm pleased to outline below the approach which Magnolia Network 
will be taking in collaboration with Chase Morrill/Kennebec Cabins and Dorsey Pictures with respect to 
the inclusion of pre-1978 cabins in season 11 of Maine Cabin Masters (the "Series") and the 
highlighting of compliance with lead paint laws. 

While casting is still ongoing, we anticipate that no less than three (3) episodes of the Series will feature 
pre-1978 cabins and as such these episodes will include dialogue demonstrating the need for 
testing/compliance with some aspect of the federal Renovation, Repair and Painting Rule. 

All lines in the show about testing for lead paint and/or compliance will be presented in an organic 
manner to the creative; further, if more than 3 episodes feature pre-1978 cabins, the network will make 
good faith efforts to include similar creative where feasible. Where appropriate and consistent with 
show creative, the show will also endeavor to show workers in Tyvek gear. Finally, for those episodes 
in which lead paint is discussed or discovered, a credit substantially in the form "For more information 
about lead paint laws go to www.epa.gov/lead" will be included in the episode. 

Sincerely, 

c;;;: 
Je~bn°8942E. 
VP, Business & Legal Affairs 
Magnolia Network 

Cc: Chase Morrill, Kennebec Cabins 
Nancy-Wren Bradshaw, Magnolia Network 
Jason Kemp, Dorsey 

9721 Sherrill Boulevard, Knoxville , TN 37932 
wbd.com 
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